

Los Angeles Unified School District STEM ACADEMY OF HOLLYWOOD

Austin Beutner
Superintendent of Schools

Dr. Adaina Brown Superintendent

Esther Dabagyan Principal

2020-2021

Dear Parent or Guardian,

Attached to this letter is a Student Housing Questionnaire (SHQ) that we ask every parent/guardian to complete annually. The SHQ is used to identify families that are in transition or in temporary living situations or inadequate housing to determine if they are eligible for additional services from LAUSD. Eligible students may be able to receive assistance or other resources to help support their academic achievement. You may be asked to complete this questionnaire again during the school year to ensure that our school is updated on any changes in your housing situation.

It is LAUSD's goal to provide students with the educational resources needed to succeed in any environment and especially during any periods of housing instability. Please be aware that SRQ's are kept confidential and are NOT placed in your student's cumulative records. **Please return the attached SHQ to the main office**. We look forward to collaborating with you to ensure your child's success. If you have any questions you can contact the principal, the school site homeless liaison or you can contact the Homeless Education Program at 213-202-7581.

Sincerely,

Esther E. Dabagyan

Principal